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< Professor Tomtitchong of Thammasat University, Thailand visited UOEH > 
 
From February 29 to March 6, Prof. Prakitpunthu Tomtitchong, Professor of Surgery, Faculty of Medicine, 
Thammasat University visited UOEH and paid a courtesy visit to Prof. Yoichi Ueta, president of UOEH, and a 
meeting with Assoc. Prof. Yukiyo Yamamoto, Director of Medical Education and a campus tour including 
University Hospital’s Acute care facility followed. Prof. Tomtitchong is also the President of Medical Association 
of Thailand.  
 
During his visit, Prof. Tomtitchong had meetings with Prof. Yoshiya Tanaka, Director of International Center, also 
with postgraduate students and foreign students of UOEH prior to giving a lecture for Faculty Development 
program. His lecture titled "Career path development through internationalization" was warmly welcomed by 
UOEH faculty.  
 
Faculty of Medicine, Thammasat University and UOEH signed MOU in January 2024 regarding medical education 
exchange program. Based on the MOU, UOEH will send 5 medical students to Thammasat University for two 
weeks’ clinical training in the next academic year. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prof. Tomtitchong and President Ueta             At ‘Center for Stress-related Disease Control and 
Prevention’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



       With postgraduate and foreign students       At the lecture for Faculty Development program 


